
June 24, 2019 

TO: Valued Partners 

RE: Chris Hiniker hits the Big Leagues 

Hello Business Partners, 

As of July 1, 2019, Rouzer Group in proud to announce that 
Chris Hiniker will be promoted to the Northern Territory Tool 
and Fastener Account Manager! Chris has many years’ 
experience in our industry and has been working as our 
Tool Specialist in support of our Tool and Fastener Division 
as well as our Electrical Division. Chris has been through 
training with all our manufacturers and extensive training 
at JPW, Greenlee, Louisville Ladder and Fein Tools.  Chris 
has excelled in his current position as Tool Specialist and 
has shown himself as a natural at sales, especially at 
presentations and demonstrating tools.  

Chris will be replacing, Mike Laudenbach who has decided to leave the company after 
4 years. Mike will be remaining in the area but selling unrelated construction tools.  We 
hate to lose Mike but wish him the very best in his new venture! 

Chris’s contact info is below, feel free to welcome him to the big leagues. 

Email: Chris@rouzer.com 

Direct: 612-723-4809 

Thanks, 

Gary B. Monn 
Tool & Fastener Division Manager 


